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22 October 2021 
 

 
Re Official Information Request for Information about Microsoft Internet Explorer 
 
I refer to your official information request dated 29 September 2021 for the following information: 

Hi. Just quick inquiry - are any of your hospitals still using Microsoft Internet Explorer as 
alleged by DR Renee Liang? 

 

Response 

Auckland District Health Board utilises several web browsers including, but not limited to, Microsoft 
Internet Explorer, Chrome, Firefox and Edge.  

I trust this information answers your questions.  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 
Auckland DHB website. 

 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
Ailsa Claire, OBE 
Chief Executive 
 
 

 




